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Children should be able to recall the full set of multiplication calculations (above) by the end of Year 
3. To ensure that children continue to be fluent it is essential that facts are rehearsed and practised 
regularly throughout Year 3. For children who are not yet fluent this will also provide opportunities 
to consolidate these key facts. If your child would like to have a challenge on TTR then please inform 
me. There are multiple ways to play the game and in garage children can choose their own times 
tables to practise.  

Our weekly routine: 

Children will be introduced to key multiplication facts every Monday and be tested on those the 
following Friday. Children will then have 3 opportunities across the week to rehearse the facts, 
including a TTRockstars session to recap. 

What can you do at home to help?  

Please encourage your child to regularly play TTRockstars at home. Little and often is the best way! 

Your child’s TTRockstars code is: 

Games: 

Playing cards- pull out a card 

and multiply it by your given  

times table. Or pull out two  

and multiply them together! 

Times tables bingo! Make a board.   Speed tables! How long does it take to record all 

Call some facts and try for a full house!  the facts for a given times table! Can you set a PB? 

Keep fit challenge! can you recite your times tables 
while exercising? How about when jogging or doing 
star jumps! 

Memory game! Make some times tables cards and answers. 
Lay them upside-down. Can you pick out a pair of cards? 

 


